
 

Sponsorship Opportunities 

The Prince Edward Island Snowmobile Association is very pleased to be the host of the 57th Annual 
International Snowmobile Congress. It will be the third time that the PEISA has had the privilege of hosting 
this event. The last time was in 2009 in Summerside and prior to that was 1994 in Charlottetown. 

The 57th Annual International Snowmobile Congress will be returning to Canada for the first time since 
2018. It is our pleasure to be hosting this event in Canada’s smallest province. Similar to 2009, we will be 
asking our Provincial Snowmobile Organizations for their assistance in hosting this event. 

In 2009 the Atlantic Provinces of Canada came together to host the Atlantic Canada Hospitality Night at 
the opening night of the event. This was one of the highlights of the Congress with many delegates still 
talking about the welcome reception put on by the four provinces which included Atlantic Canada 
seafood, music and other activities. The Ontario Federation of Snowmobile Clubs was the principal 
sponsor of the closing banquet and the Alberta Snowmobile Association was the title sponsor of the 
offsite lobster dinner event.  

The 57th Annual Congress will be held on June 11th- June 14th, 2025 at the Delta Convention Center in 
Charlottetown. We appreciate any assistance that your organization may be able to help us with. 

We have come up with a sponsorship program with different levels of support available. 

➢ Platinum Sponsor → $10,000.00 and above includes 4 registrations and a booth  
➢ Gold Sponsor→ $7500.00 - $9999.00 includes 3 registrations and a booth 
➢ Silver Sponsor→ $5000.00 - $7499.00 includes 2 registrations and a booth  
➢ Bronze Sponsor→ $2501.00-$4999.00 includes 1 registration 
➢ Merit Sponsor→ $1501.00-$2500.00 
➢ Friends Sponsor→ $250.00-$1500.00 

The PEISA wants to thank you for your interest in partnering with us for this exciting event coming to 
Canada in June of 2025.  

 

Thank You 
ISC 2025 Committee 

 


